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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Ken Dooley. 

As a Queenslander and as an Australian citizen I am appalled that it is necessary to actually pabcd a bill to 
stop this inhuman practice  
I cannot believe that the system does not now require those in attendance to provide for the new born baby. 
To not do this and watch a perfectly innocent new born baby to be allowed to die must be terribly traumatic for 
staff and mother in attendance  
We have people in our community who protest when the culling of kangaroos leaves joeys in distress and yet 
we allow our own flesh and blood to die unloved and uncared for!!  
If we do not pabcd this bill we will continue to put priority on the comfort and security of an adult woman 
against a defenceless baby born without any fault on its part!!  
I will campaign strongly against the Govt that allow this practice to continue to full extent of my ability.  

Sincerely, Ken Dooley 
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